
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Interoffice Memorandum 
 

City Manager’s Office 
 
 
 

TO:  Mayor Holic and City Council Members 
 
FROM:  Len Bramble, Assistant City Manager 
 
RE:  Status of Venice Street Light Projects 
 
DATE:  May 17, 2018 
  
 
Attached please find a pie chart depicting the city’s streetlight inventory, an outline of current 
streetlight projects, and a Florida Power and Light Commercial Lighting Caralog. 


